September 21, 2020

Dear Dr. Ken and Board members,

It is with extreme regret that Gabby Posada and I resign our positions as Assistant Director and Director to the Middle School Musical this 2020-21 school year. After reviewing our budget and the restrictions of our audience according to the Governor's ruling, and also realizing that there are no video recording or streaming rights available for our show Matilda Jr., we believe the responsible thing to do is to cancel the show this year. We will hold Matilda Jr. until next year when hopefully the restrictions will be lifted, and we can present our show at full capacity without the threat of damaging this vibrant and much-loved program.

SEP 2 1 2020 CELINA CITY SCHOOLS Thank you so much for all your support,

Sheila Sudorf 9/21/20
CMS Musical Director

2/21/20

CMS Assistant Musical Director